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Dear Parent/Carer 

As school closes today for half term, we shall continue to ask families to report to school if anyone in 

the household develops symptoms, or has a positive test result.  Please email Caroline Booth at 

covidreporting@whsschool.org.uk or if critical call 07850227965.   

What to do if someone in your household develops symptoms of COVID 

• The most common symptoms of COVID are: 

• A new continuous cough and/or 

• A high temperature and/or 

• A loss of, or change in, normal sense of taste or smell (anosmia) 
 
If you or a family member have one of the above symptoms your household must self-isolate and 
seek a test.  Your household should continue to self-isolate until you get your test result and are 
advised what to do next by NHS Test and Trace.  You can arrange a test online at 
onlinewww.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test OR by calling 119. 
 
I wish to thank you for your continued support, and your resilience during these challenging times. 
 
Best wishes 
 

 
 
Sue Ackroyd 
Principal 
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